
A big thank you to everyone who bought rice at the 
Summer Café as we very nearly sold out on the day. 
This means we have helped fund secondary education 
for a girl in Malawi for six months. 
We hope to have rice on sale again at the Christmas 
Café later this year. Then we could help fund a full 
year’s education. Thank you again.
Rhondda Geekie

Fairtrade Rice 
Challenge 
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